
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we will be having Sports Events for our little pupils 

with dates Week Commencing Monday 5th June. (Weather 

permitting). All pupils will complete their little Sports Day 

Events with their classes in these groups. Each class group will 

have their own individual time slot. Please note that these 

dates are subject to weather conditions. If weather affects us, 

we will text parents at the earliest opportunity to let you know 

that the date will be rescheduled. With the recent warm spell, 

it is advised that pupils should wear sunscreen and bring 

additional water to sports. Miss Keyes (PE/ Health and Safety 

Leader) has devised a timetable for each class which is 

attached to this monthly June Newsletter. 

To this end, Sports will be outdoor and according to our risk 

assessments, we warmly invite you to come along to each 

Class Sports Event, if you can! Seating will be laid out at the 

side of the Large Playground to the front of the Senior School 

Site where the grassed area is. We hope that parents will be 

able to come along to watch their child in the sporting events. 

If you cannot attend; we will also be filming each Sports Event 

like we did last year and we will make this available for parents 

too. Please note the following: If pupils have their Sports in the 

morning, we strongly encourage pupils to remain in school to 

avail of lunch and all the fun activities that staff will have 

planned for them for the rest of the day. 

 

Sports Days Final Information 
 


